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Good Day
I am really concerned that there is a possibility that Sizewell C will be built despite vast amounts
of data being given to you regarding the detrimental short term and long term impact this
building will have. There are so many unresolved issues that have not been addressed such as:
 
* Lack of a secured long term water supply
* concern about the impacts of a water desalination plant during construction
* uncertainty about coastal defences 
* dispute over the project's contribution (or not) to Biodiversity Net Gain.
* Traffic and disruption
* Impact on local businesses and tourism
* Influx of workers
* Impact on AONB, loss of rare habitats, particularly the world famouse RSPB site
at Minsmere.
 
PLEASE re-think your strategy.
Thanking you.
Marie Adams
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